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1st October 2019 
 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
Year 5 Church Visit – Harvest Service Church Preparation 

 
Our Year 5 children have been invited to take the lead in presenting this year’s Harvest 
Celebration at St Luke’s Church. This is a very exciting opportunity for the children, who are looking 
forward to this new responsibility. 
 
So that we can rehearse our Harvest Celebration, Year 5 will be visiting St Luke’s Church during the 
afternoon on Monday 14th October 2019. We will be meeting Father Nick, who will be sharing his 
thoughts with us about the direction of the celebration. We will be walking as usual and the 
children will be accompanied by myself, Mrs Louise, Miss Hodgson and Father Nick. We aim to be 
back before 3:15, so the end of day routine will continue as normal. 
 
 
Please could I ask that you sign the attached permission slip and have it passed on to myself or 
the school office by Wednesday 9th October 2019. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Abi Shopland 
Year 5 Learning Leader 
 

REPLY SLIP - YEAR 5 Church Rehearsal Visit 

 

Child’s name………………………………………….    
 

I give permission for my child to walk with Year 5 to St Luke’s Church on Monday 14th October 

2019. 

 

Parent’s name:……………....................…………………    

 

 

Signed:……………………………………………                            Date:………………….... 


